
6 December 2011 

To: Abigail Phillips 

      National Assembly for Wales 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

RE: A peace institute for Wales 

 

I refer to the letter by Dr Robin Gwyndaf, which appeared in Y Cymro (on 28 

October 2011). 

 

I agree with the remarks made in the letter, and I therefore wish to support the bid 

to establish a peace institute for Wales. 

 

Sincerely, 

(Dr) Lillian Parry-Jones 
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